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Ref:O/KRParLet/ExtraCurr/jsn                                       12th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been so lovely to welcome our students back to school this week albeit under some guidelines 
and restrictions, they have settled in quickly and they are a credit to you. 
 
After such a difficult period where they have not been able to enjoy many of the things that they 
would ordinarily do, I am really keen for us as a school to try and put some enrichment activities in 
place as soon as possible. 
 
Therefore, from next week, we are going to start running some extra-curricular activities on 
designated evenings.  
 
Multi-Sports Club 
 
The purpose of the sports club will be to allow pupils to turn up and decide what activities they want 
to participate in. The activities will be supervised, but to enable us to offer as diverse a range of activity 
as possible, they will not be coached. The format will be free-play, allowing them to decide whether 
they want to take part in a game of football, netball, cricket, basketball, badminton or whatever else 
it is that they want to do. Providing there are sufficient numbers to play, then we will let them get on 
with it.  
 
Art and Design 
 
In a similar way to the sports club, there will be a range of activities available and students will be able 
to decide what they want to do.  
 
The clubs will run after school from 3:30pm until 4:30pm. If your child wishes to participate in the 
sports club, then they will need wear appropriate PE kit.  
 
The clubs will run as follows: 
 

 Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Multi-Sports Year 7 Years 8 & 9 Years 10 & 11 

Art and Design Years 10 and 11 Year 7 Years 8 & 9 

 
If you wish for your child to attend any of these after school clubs, then please email the school at 
reception@wintertoncommunityacademy.co.uk or by calling reception on 01724 732777, confirming 
which clubs you give consent for and whether they will be collected at the end of the school day or 
you give permission for them to make their own way home after the club has finished.  
 
If you are able to advise us of your consent before 4pm on Monday 15th March then it would help us 
with our arrangements however we still allow students to attend if they decide later, so long as we 
receive consent.  
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I would like to say thank you to our staff for agreeing to support this and hopefully look forward to 
seeing many of our students joining in. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rowlands  
Headteacher 


